
 

 

January 22, 2017 
 

 

Congregational News 
Youth ​- ​Youth tonight ​ at 6:00 p.m. in the FLC. ​A ​Confirmation parent meeting​ will be 
held on today at 5:00 p.m. in the Old Sanctuary. Our ​Lock-in ​date will be Friday, 
January 27th from 7:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m. Contact Mike Sciascia at 
mike.sciascia@denverumc.org ​ ​to sign up. 
 
DUMC now accepts endowment gifts! ​ The earnings will be used for special church projects. 
The principal of the gift is a legacy that may continue indefinitely.  Look for opportunities 
to learn more about endowment gifts in the coming weeks at DUMC. 

 

We do not yet have end of year financial reports to share at this time.  
It will take several weeks to close out the books for 2016.  

Thank you for your patience​ . 

 

This week at a glance 
Today, January 22nd 
       ​ 6:00 p.m. Youth Sunday Night - Family Life Center 
Monday, January 23rd 

6:30 p.m. Golden Disciples card night - Welcome Center 
6:30 p.m. Monday men’s group – FLC 204 

Tuesday, January 24th 
6:00 p.m.  Stephen Ministry meeting - WAB 101 
7:00 p.m.  SPRC meeting - Library 

Wednesday, January 25th 

10:00 a.m. Women’s Bible study - WAB 200 
1:00 p.m. Golden Disciples scrapbooking - FLC 204 
6:00 p.m. Table Talk - FLC Gym 
6:45 p.m. Choir practice 
8:00 p.m. Praise Band practice 

Thursday, January 26th 

6:30 p.m. Men’s group - WAB 101 
6:45 p.m. Sisters in Prayer Bible study - WAB 200 
7:00 p.m. Golden Disciples movie night - Terraces Clubhouse 

Friday, January 27th 

6:30 a.m. Men’s group - WAB 101 
7:00 a.m. Men’s group - Stacy’s Restaurant 

 10:00 a.m. Women’s Bible study - WAB 200 
7:00 p.m. Youth Lock-in - Family Life Center  
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